
Area Assembly Update as at 08.05.03 
 
 
Change of Manager 
John Parks taken over managerial duties from Janet Greenwood 
following her leaving. 
 
Graffiti 
Wardens have started Graffiti removal with Graffiti removal 
equipment Saturday’s only initially due to vehicle problems, 
discussions ongoing with representatives of Streetpride who provide 
the necessary vehicle at present but will also undertake the removal 
of Graffiti within the Rawmarsh Parkgate and Kilnhurst area’s. 
 
Kilnhurst Road  

Clean up of this fly tipping black-spot has been scheduled for the 
next three weeks Neighbourhood and Environmental Wardens will 

undertake it with children from Sandhill School. A local businessman 
from Swinton is to provide the use of a mini JCB on the day. 

Volunteers requested from the community if interested please contact 
the Warden unit on 01709 526137. 

 
Funding 
Enquiries still ongoing to source potential areas of funding for the 
Neighbourhood Wardens to date there are nothing further to report. 
 
Please take time to look at the unit’s running totals. (Attached) 
 


